
 

NOTICE TO DESIGN-BUILD FIRMS 
 

SEBRING AVIATION AUTHORITY 
 

 
The Sebring Aviation Authority hereby requests, pursuant to the Consultants 
Competitive Negotiation Act, Florida Statutes 287.055, Statements of Qualification from 
design-build firms desiring to render design-build services for the following project: 
 

Building 22 Exterior Renovations 
AT SEBRING REGIONAL AIRPORT 

RFQ # 16-05 
 
Under this agreement the selected Design Build Firm (DBF) may be tasked to perform: 
 
An evaluation and inspection of roof of Building 22, including the removal of trim and 
inspection of the internal sealants/tapes for signs of leaking.  Based on that 
evaluation/inspection, a design would be developed and a PEMP Panel 
Installer/Contractor would address the leaks and replace sealants, roof panels, and trim 
as necessary.   Project also includes the addition of two exterior fire escape stairs to the 
second floor of Building 22, including wall modifications and associated work. 
 
A detailed scope of services may be obtained by contacting: 
 

James Porter 
Project Manager 

Sebring Airport Authority 
Administration Building 

128 Authority Lane 
Sebring, Florida 33870 
Phone 863.314-1317 

Fax 863.655.6447 
Email james@sebring-airport.com 

Or 
 by going to the Sebring Airport Authority Website: 

www.sebring-airport.com 
 
 
The statements for qualification must be received at or before 2:00 p.m. local time, 
Thursday, December 1, 2016 delivered to the Airport Administration Building, located 
128 Authority Drive Sebring, Florida 33870. A non-mandatory pre-proposal conference 
will be held in the Airport Administration Building, located 128 Authority Drive Sebring, 
Florida 33870 on Thursday, November 17, 2016, 11:00 a.m. 
 
 
SEBRING AVIATION AUTHORITY 
By: s/s Mike Willingham, Executive Director 


